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Thursday 12th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are writing to you to update you on our two night residential to Walesy on 

Wednesday 17th May. On the Wednesday, the children will need to come to school in their 

own clothes and bring a packed lunch or order one from school. We will be leaving for 

Walesby at approximately 12:00pm. We will then arrive back at school at approximately 

1:15pm on Friday 19th May. Once back at school, we encourage all parents to collect their 

child (from the hall) after a very busy couple of days. 

The remaining £120 can now be paid on the School Gateway and this can be done in 

instalments if this helps. The final balances needs to be paid by Friday 14th April 2023 

If you have any problems with this then please just speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Closer to the time, we will send out consent/medical forms, which must be completed and 

returned back to school and we will also send out their kit list.  

If you have any other questions in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

The year five team. 
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